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Women Development Cell has kick-started this year with the most interesting, informative and 

enriching webinars where our first webinar was under PRE-KSHITIJ EVENT 2020 on topic: 

“SMART ONLINE SAFE OFFLINE”. The session was conducted by Dr. Chintan Pathak who is 

a cyber-security consultant. The session was held on 14th October, 2020 of 1 hour 30 minutes 

duration. 

The session started with an introduction speech about Women Development Cell including its 

mission, vision and objectives which was given by Lady Representative of SCET, Ujasi Vaidya. 

She told about the activities held by women development cell and shared few pictures of the 

webinars and gender equality conclave which took place in 2019-2020.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Then Prof. Ketki Pathak shared the profile of Dr.Chintan Pathak. After the speaker’s 

introduction, Dr.Chintan Pathak delivered his talk. He told many informative and surprising 

note-worthy things related to cyber security. The session was really very productive.  

He revealed that he has been dealing with a couple of cases who have become victim of cyber-

crime with good or bad background. He mentioned that we are also abetting the cyber-crime by 

sharing unofficial information ( eg: covid info). He warned us that if we receive any unknown 

information then we must try to identify the source of its origin; otherwise we also become 

responsible in contributing to cyber-crime. 

He stated that “YOUR AWARENESS IS YOUR FIRST DEFENCE”. He told us about the 

various cyber-crimes and different unofficial challenges that are going on in social media. He 

told us about how to keep privacy in social media and also mentioned that we should frequently 

change our passwords. In the end, he told us to use the social media by taking full precautions. 

And also told us not to  bother about the likes and the comments of viewers. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After his talk, there was a query session for participants of about 10-15 minutes, in which few 

girls asked questions and got their doubts clear. The session ended with a thanks speech by Ujasi 

Vaidya. We received many positive feedbacks from girls and good comments in chat box.  

Lastly, we are happy to say that even though it was the time of covid19, we got the presence of 

around 100 girls in this webinar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 


